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5th March 2018 

 

To the Chairperson and Members of  

The Central Area Committee. 

 

 

GDA Report – March Area Committee 

The HSE Primary Care Centre will form the core of the HSE area on the Grangegorman site. 
The development consists of part new build and part refurbishment of the protected 
Laundry building.The facility will accommodate the Grangegorman and Cabra East primary 
care teams along with a range of other health and social care network services for the North 
West Inner City. There will be GP suites and public nursing, facilities for ophthalmology and 
occupational therapy as well as a full audiology suite, including the bone anchoring hearing 
aid (BAHA) programme and hearing aid repairs. 

The  HSE Primary Care Centre opened in late 2017 with staff from audiology moving in and 

commencing their service. The ophthalmology & child and adolescent mental health 

services will be moving in April. The GP’s service is due to move in early May which likely 

coincides with the relocation of the Thompson Centre (Mountjoy Street). 
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